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Comments: US Forest Service Draft Decision on new fees and quotas

 

I have been made aware of the US Forest Services plans to increase fees and establish quotas to help protect

our common resources for hiking, camping and enjoying public lands that they are managing. I am concerned

that the fees established and the manner in which they will be administered could be impractical for through

hikers and discriminatory for those with low incomes. I encourage a new look at this plan toward making it more

practical and fair. 

 

John Deuel

23541 Greasy Creek Road

Philomath, OR 97370

 


